
PARISH PENITENTIAL CELEBRATION
“...return to the LORD, your God, 
For he is gracious and merciful...”

No matter how long it has been since your last confession,
NOW is the time to come back to the loving mercy of
Jesus Christ.  BE NOT AFRAID. Cast your cares and bur-
dens on the Lord and in Him you will be made into a new
creation.

As a part of our parish family’s preparation for Easter we will
have a Parish Penitential Celebration on Thursday,
March 21 at 7:00 PM.  Visiting priests will be on hand to
help Fr. Theesmas & Fr. Cesar hear confessions.

Confessions are also heard on Saturdays 4:00 - 4:45PM
and following the 12:00 PM Mass upon request.

You can also call the parish office at 201-438-1147 and set
up an appointment with a priest to hear your confession if
you are unable to make the times listed above.

Joel 2:13


